
Your Trash Service Provider Is Changing
New SPWS carts will be delivered the week of April 28, 2025

Current Cart Customers

• Republic will service and remove
their blue carts on May 1st.

• You must have all of  your Republic blue
carts at the curb by 8am May 1st.

• SPWS carts first service date
will be May 7th and 8th.

• SERVICE DAYS ARE CHANGING
• Overlook West & Harvest north of 29th

Street will be serviced on Wednesdays.
• Harvest south of 29th Street will be

serviced on Thursdays.
• Carts will be serviced

1 time per week.
• Carts must be out by 8 a.m.
• All trash must be bagged.
• Do not overfill,

lid must completely close.
• All trash must be in a cart or an SPWS trash bag.
• SPWS branded trash bags will be for sale at City Hall for

$8 per bag. These bags are for any extra trash and should be 
placed beside your cart for pick up. ONLY SPWS branded 
bags can be used for this service.

• NO OTHER TRASH OUTSIDE THE CART WILL BE PICKED UP.
• Carts must be 3 feet away from obstructions.


